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Dear Neighbors, 
  
We invite you to join us for a neighborhood open house discussion of the concept for an additional parking 
structure on Wall Street consistent with the 2005 Master Plan.  
The open house will take place on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 from 6:30 to 8 p.m. in the Auditorium (on the 
first floor), Kellogg Eye Center, 1000 Wall Street, Ann Arbor, Michigan. 

 

Jim Kosteva 
Director of Community Relations 
University of Michigan 
(734) 763-5554 | jkosteva@umich.edu 
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